
 

 

 

 

Dear Spanish Friends,  

We are very happy that we can join this multicultural project.  

We hope we will have good fun exchanging our emails and letters. 

 

We are Polish students from 5th and 6th grade (11-12 years old) of 

Primary School in Krasne Potockie. Our school is small, there are only  

10 teachers  and 70 students aged 5-12.  

Everyone is very helpful and friendly. 

In each class there are about 8-12 children so it is really comfortable 

to learn in such groups. 

 

Krasne Potockie is a small village in the south of Poland. The region 

where we live is surrounded by beautiful mountains, valleys, hills and 

rivers. 

 

We are so excited to learn new things about you and with you. 

So… let’s start our adventure !              

       Best wishes from Polish Penfriends. 
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